
Boys  and  girls  will  share
restroom in Kansas City

Parents  raising  ‘theybies’
let  the  children  decide
weather they are Boy or Girl

Calif.  School  District
Forbids  Parents  to  Remove
Kids  From  Graphic  Sex  Ed
Class

Elizabeth  Warren  Praises
Chinese Communist Government
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Liberal  Groups  Want  To
Legalize  Magic  Hallucinating
Mushrooms

More  than  million
undocumented  immigrants  have
received  California  driver’s
license…

California  Considers  $1,000
Fine  for  Waiters  Offering
Plastic Straws

https://www.thedailybeast.com/first-marijuana-are-magic-mushrooms-next
https://www.thedailybeast.com/first-marijuana-are-magic-mushrooms-next
https://www.thedailybeast.com/first-marijuana-are-magic-mushrooms-next
http://www.sacbee.com/news/politics-government/capitol-alert/article207939584.html
http://www.sacbee.com/news/politics-government/capitol-alert/article207939584.html
http://www.sacbee.com/news/politics-government/capitol-alert/article207939584.html
http://www.sacbee.com/news/politics-government/capitol-alert/article207939584.html
http://reason.com/blog/2018/01/25/california-bill-would-criminalize-restau
http://reason.com/blog/2018/01/25/california-bill-would-criminalize-restau
http://reason.com/blog/2018/01/25/california-bill-would-criminalize-restau


What  The  Elected  Liberals
have  Done  To  Beautiful
California

Defying  Trump  again,  Jerry
Brown  pardons  illegal
immigrants  about  to  be
deported

California  considering
charging motorists a fee for
every mile they drive their
cars
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After  Marijuana,  Are  Magic
Mushrooms  Next  To  Be
Decriminalised In California?

George Washington’s church to
remove plaque honouring first
US president

New  California  law  allows
jail  time  for  using  wrong
gender pronoun
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